Lao People’s Democratic Republic
Peace Independence Democracy Unity Prosperity

Embassy of the Lao PDR

Tokyo

Ao lorsisactin

Tokyo, 6 August 2014

Dear Ms. Yayoi Tsuchida,

I have the honour to enclose herewith a copy of Congratulatory
Message of H.E. Mr. Choummaly SAYASONE, President of the Lao PDR
to the 2014 World Conference against Atomic and Hydrogen Bombs,
which is taking place in Hiroshima and Nagasaki from August 2-9, 2014.
One copy is in English and one copy is in Lao language. The original
Message will be sent to you in due course.

It would be highly appreciated if you could send the above-mentioned
Message to its high destination.

Please accept, Ms. Tsuchida, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

“Kiénthong NUANTHASING

Ambassador

Ms. Yayoi Tsuchida,

Steering Committee Member,

In Charge of International Relation,
World Conference Against Atomic
and Hydrogen Bombs.

2-4-4 Yushima, Bunkyo-ku,

Tokyo 113-84-64, Japan.







